
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

                                 ( CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS)   DATE : 15/07/2023 

In order to bring these concepts into reality, we seek your kind cooperation 

on the following aspects :-  

 Regularity & Punctuality in learning enables a child to be very much 

up-to-date and excellent. Hence, we expect all our students to remain 

regular & punctual in attending the school.  

 Child will not be sent from school with half day leave on pretext of any 

reason. 

 Parents should not approach the school authorities to take the child 

home during the school working hours or during exams except in 

exigencies / emergencies by producing valid documents / evidence in 

writing. 

 Regular class is being conducted after the Periodic Test and if the child 

goes home after the test then their marking scheme will be affected and 

marks will not be awarded for continuous and comprehensive 

evaluation. 

 Parents are requested not to make any social engagements or medical 

appointments during school hours. 

 School is a temple where collective efforts are made to shape the 

character, moral values and good behaviour of the children. 

 The school environment is seen as potential instruments of positive 

change for the future generations. 

 Therefore all the parents are request to visit the school in decent 

dresses. Half Pants are not allowed in the school campus. 

Your kind cooperation is solicited. 
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